
 

 
 

 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

INTERRA CREDIT UNION NAMED 
BUSINESS OF THE YEAR 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 17, 2018 - Interra Credit Union, Goshen,  was honored as the Large Business of the Year by the 
Goshen Chamber of Commerce, at its annual meeting earlier this month. The award was presented for Interra’s 
long legacy of community involvement and volunteerism, its support of the chamber and community businesses 
and for its innovation in business. Andy Marshall, left, Executive Vice President/Chief Operating Officer, and 
David Birky, Executive Vice President/Chief Strategy Officer, accepted the award on Interra’s behalf. 

 
 


